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U. S NUCLEAR, INC.

P.O. Box 680

GE,kh4bEQE 37830OAK
Ph 615 4R2 4026

T W x B10 572 1043

March 28, 1979

Mr. Jack T. Sutherland, Chief
Fuel Facility and Materials

Safety Branch
Nuclear Regulatory CommissionU. S.

Region II
N. W.230 Peachtree Street, Pef- US!;1-SCW-9015

Atlanta, Georgia 30303

Dear Mr. Sutherland:
1979,letter dated February 1,In accordance with your the termination reports of allreviewU. S. Nuclear willAny reports which are found to be deficient

will be corrected and a letter will be sent to the emolevee
employees.

Since U. S. Nuclear does
the corrected information. the handlina ofwith intend to do any additional work withthis situation is not expected tonotradioactive materials,

arise in the future. In the event U. S. ';uclear should

handle radioactive materials in the future, U. S. !;uclear

second review of thc letter prior to th(
;r

being sent.
Full compliance is expected by May 1, 1979.wil) initiate a

Yours very truly,

hw -Es+
Sam C. weaver
President
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